
 

 

 

 

 

 

269
th

 Avenue Reconstruction – Project Newsletter 
 

May 12, 2023 

 

PROJECT UPDATES 

 

The City has awarded a 
construction contract to 
Douglas-Kerr Underground of 
Mora to reconstruct 269th 
Avenue.  A map of the project 
area is on the back of this 
newsletter. 

 

       CONTACTS 
 

KEVIN BITTNER 

City Engineer 

Kevin.Bittner@bolton-menk.com 

O: (763) 433-2851 

C: (612) 270-6926 

 

BRYCE MCCONVILLE 

Construction Project Rep. 

bryce.mccconville@bolton-

menk.com 

C: (612) 437-8665 

 

KEITH KOEHLER 

Public Works Director 

zimmermanpwd@cityofzimmerman.com  

C:  763-280-0347 

 

RYAN KERR 

Contractor Project manager 

C:  320-515-0046 

 

        STAY INFORMED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT STATUS AND UPCOMING WORK 

 
• Work completed this past week included watermain 

construction on 5th Street West and sanitary sewer construction 
on 269th, starting from the deep manhole between addresses 
13045 and 13125 and working east past 13045 and 12965. 

 
• Starting the week of May 15, the contractor will begin again at 

the deep manhole and work their way west, and hope to install 
approximately 1,000 feet of sewer.  This will take them past 
addresses 13125, 13148, 13205, 13206, and ending somewhere 
around 13210 and 13285.   

 
• Construction progress is always dependent upon weather and 

other factors and can vary from what is estimated. 
 

• We know the construction work creates extreme inconveniences 
for getting to and from your properties.  Thank you for your 
patience while the work is underway.   

 
• Please see to the care of children and other vulnerable 

individuals during construction and be aware of the movement 
of construction equipment while traveling so that everyone will 
be safe until the work is completed.   

 
• Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kevin 

Bittner, City Engineer.  His contact information is provided on 
the left-hand side.   
 

 
 

 

 

 

Weekly updates on the project will be 

posted to the Bolton & Menk website 

at: tinyurl.com/Zimmerman-269 
 

If you wish to receive a direct email 

with the newsletter, you may sign up 

for this also on the website.   
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